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UPCOMING DATES TO REMEMBER

Sept  5  Magellan 15/20  Team 3 or 4 person bbbb/aaaa 

Sept 11  Coronado Ctr.  Board Meeting 8:30 a.m. 

  

Sept 12  Ponce 1 Best Ball/1 Best Putt  Team 4 person aabb

 

Sept 19  Isabella Ind. Net Stableford BA

Sept 26  Coronado PYP  All You Need is Love 
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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE: 
September is here and along with it comes the 

promise of more pleasant temperatures.  Looking 

ahead, we have an array of exciting activities lined 

up for the next couple of months. The committees 

for the Member/Member and Low Gross/Low Net 

Championships are already hard at work planning 

these fantastic events slated for October.  You 

should have already received save-the-date notices 

for both tournaments.  Let’s make this year’s 

events’ turnouts the best ever!

I’m sure you’ve heard about all the fun we had at 

the Beehive Social!  Once again, Cheri and Darla 

slayed it with a great menu, a fun trivia tournament, 

and awesome music which moved many of us to 

shake a leg!!!  If you haven’t heard, we have an 

epic drummer in our midst.  Cheri killed it!!!  If there 

had been an award for the most accomplished 

dancer, Molly Crawshaw would have earned it!  It 

was nice to get together outside of the golfing 

environment—with no golf competition and no 

organizational strategizing—just good friends 

enjoying one another.

As we consider the future, we encourage you to 

contemplate becoming a more active member of 

WGA 18-Hole League in 2024-2025. Our 

organization thrives when many individuals engage 

in its operations. If you are interested in getting 

more involved, please take a moment to let Diana 

Beene know that you're open to contributing your 

time in a needed role. We assure you that investing 

a little more time in our WGA community will be 

immensely rewarding.

           As always, let’s keep it fun!

 Shaun Anderson

THINKING OF YOU: Molly Crawshaw

In August, get well cards were sent to Renee Steinpreis, 

Sammie Root and Michele Larson.

If you know someone who would appreciate a card, please 

text me at (501) 915-2197 or email me at 

mscrawshaw@yahoo.com.

CLUB CHAMPIONSHIP: Becky Dost

Low Gross/Low Net Club Championship 2024 will be played 

Wednesday, October 2nd at Isabella and Thursday, October 3rd 

at Granada.

$100 each for overall gross and overall net champions.

$55 for 1st in each flight, $40 for 2nd and $30 for 3rd place in 

each flight.  We usually have 5 flights.

No entry fee!   So, what have you got to lose?  It is sure to be 

a fun two days!  

Sign-ups will be open on the WGA website beginning 

Wednesday, September 11th through Friday, September 27th.



4 Judy Sloan

  7 Cathy Easterwood

11 Karen Nickel

12 Cherry Thibault

13 Dianne Kleinke

13 Gale Lamb

13 Stacy Lowe

13 Donna Mahle

Happy September Birthday!

SOCIAL: Darla Shelton

The Social Committee hosted a “Football Themed” Trivia Event held 

at the Beehive August 20th.  It was a great success and fun was had 

by all.  We appreciate those who participated and by all accounts, 

everyone had a fabulous time.  The food and drinks were 

outstanding.  The entertainment was topnotch!  

A trivia contest was held and those winning received gorgeous 

medals to keep for years to come.  The live band “Livin’ the Dream” 

played music that got us all up and dancing.  Our own Cheri Theil is 

the drummer in this group and she is outstanding!  If you missed it, 

you missed a great time!  

Our next social gathering will be for the end of season luncheon.  We 

are already working on the details and know it will be another fun 

event you will not want to miss.  (Hint: it will be held on Halloween.)  

Keep an eye out for details and sign up for the end of season 

luncheon.

UPCOMMING TOURNAMENTS: Rebecca Huber

ASGA

The Sarah Hardison Four Ball will be held at 

Maumelle CC on October 10th  and 11th.  Entry is 

$280.  Players under age 59 will play from 5309 

yards, and over 60 will play from 4775 yards. 

Maumelle is a nice course about 65 minutes from 

HSV.  Deadline for entry is October 1st.

MEMBER/MEMBER: Sandi Smit

Our most popular tournament is scheduled for 

Wednesday October 23rd at Isabella and Thursday 

October 24th at Ponce.  Note the change this year to 

Wednesday/Thursday!  Each player must have played 

with the WGA at least 6 times this year (subject to 

change due to possible rain outs, or 25% of the 

available play days) prior to the signup date of Monday, 

September 30th at 7:00 p.m.  If you aren’t sure if you 

have played enough times, please contact Marge 

Harvey.  You still have 4 more play days in September to 

qualify, so sign up to play!

Since we normally fill up within minutes of the signup 

time, we will be keeping a wait list open in case of 

cancellations.

More information will be coming shortly regarding this 

year’s entry fee.  The entry fee does not cover your golf 

fee and is payable on the day of play at the golf shop.

Line up your partner and save the dates!

18 Sheri Rosier

21 Rachel Rau

23 Janee Jeffries 

23 Beverly Raskin

26 Dee Duncan

28 Jane Wilson

30 Nicky Baker

30 Suzanne Lofgren

HOLE IN ONE: Emma Pinson
 Susan Brunette

Please check your account balance on our 

webpage to see if you are $3.00 or below so when 

you get your ace, you will be paid for it. Send a 

check made out to HIO Club to Susan Brunette, 2 
Hortezuela Lane.

Hope you have the next HIO!
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